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6 November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Non-Uniform Day – Friday 17 November 2023 
 
We will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 17 November 2023 and the money raised will be donated to 
the following charity which has been chosen by the Student Councils and Student Leadership Team at 
Taverham High School: 
 
Movember - The charity supports mental health, suicide prevention, prostrate and testicular cancer. 
 
The Student Leadership Team are developing legacies with each member having a focus that they are leading 
and working on. Some of the legacies that are being developed this year include developing awareness of 
mental health and wellbeing, diversity and equality, developing the student voice and supporting the 
community. The non-uniform days that are held this year will reflect the legacy work of each area of the 
student leaders with a charity selected to support this. 
 
We are asking students for a £1.00 donation for the privilege of wearing their own clothes for the day and ask 
that this be brought in on Friday 17 November 2023. 
 
If your child/ward has Physical Education timetabled this day, please can they wear appropriate clothing that 
will enable them to participate safely so this does not affect their engagement. This includes appropriate 
footwear.  
 
I would like to thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss R Ricketts 
Deputy Headteacher 


